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Honorable Claude E. Wickard,
Secretary of Agriculture,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Secretary:

For your information in connection with the 

request of the Legislature of Hawaii that you and certain 

other Federal agencies appoint the Governor of Hawaii as 

your representative there, I enclose copy of letter writ­

ten to me by John Lord 0 'Brian, General Counsel of the War 

Production Board, and copy of my reply, together with copies 

of the proclamations therein mentioned.

Yours sincerely,

(SIGNED) JULIUS H. AMBERG

JULIUS H. AMBERG 
Special Assistant to the

Secretary of War

Encls.


